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         Thanks again for all your support!  As you know, Jonathan’s Impact is providing the 
bulk of support for the Chilileko Home and the food budget for Shammah House. We 
are also providing Aging Out programs for both homes. Here are some updates from 
each home.   

 From the Chilileko Home we are profiling   
Tarisai Chaturikira.  From Lucia Dandahuni: 
“Tarisai came to the home when she was 
around 5 years old. Now she is 15 years old. 
She is now in form 3 and doing so well. She 
is doing 13 subjects and she passed them 
all last term. She has 7 As, 3Bs, and 3 Cs. 
Besides doing well academically she is also 
doing well in sports. She is playing netball 
and she is on the school team.  Back home 
she is our MC at church and she also leads 
prayer. She is an all-rounder and a joy to 
work with. She is a good team leader and 
looks after the young ones. She also 
participates in household chores when     

   home.”     
 

                                                                                                     

 From the Shammah Home, we have 
updates on our 3 aging out residents 
from Home Director Daniel Munetsi: 
“Innocent and Brian completed their 
Diploma Exams in June 2024 and are 
now waiting the results of the 
examination board.  Knowledge is also 
sitting for his final exams in August 
2024.  

 

 

 

  

Figure 1:  Vimbai, Lucia, and Tarisai  Vimbai, Lucia, and Tarisai 
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   INNOCENT FUSIRE:   My name is Innocent 
Fusire aged 21 and I am enrolled at Speciss 
College in Highfield Harare, Zimbabwe, 
pursuing a Motor Maintenance course. I would 
like to express my heartfelt gratitude to 
Jonathan’s Impact for financing my course and 
giving me an opportunity to acquire skills in 
motor mechanics. Thank you for supporting my 
dream and my life will never be the same again. 
I look forward to looking for a job and later on 
opening my own motor workshop. I sat for 
Diploma exams this year June 2024 and waiting 
for official results from the examination board. 

 

BRIAN MASHINGAIDZE:  My name is Brian 
Mashingaidze aged 24 and I am enrolled at Speciss 
College in Highfield Harare, Zimbabwe, doing a 
course in Motor Maintenance. A big thank you to 
Jonathan’s Impact for  sponsoring my course and 
giving me a chance to acquire skills in motor 
mechanics. Indeed this a dream come true for me, 
changing my life. I aim to look for a job and open 
my own workshop, to impart skills to others and 
support the motor industry. I sat for Diploma exams 
in June 2024 and am expecting official results from 
the examination board. 

 

 MISSION TRIP 2025 

     The next Mission Trip to Zimbabwe is tentatively planned for February or March 2025. Once we find 
the most affordable flight (New Orleans to/from Harare, Zimbabwe in our case) we will notify everyone. 
If you are truly interested in going and have some firm dates that work for you, let us know. We would 
love to travel together as a group.  
         Donations to Jonathan’s Impact can be done via our website:   
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=1c7adc, or by mail at 162 Beau Arbre Court, Covington, LA 70433. 
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